
COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF KIAMBU
KENYA URBAN SUPPORT PROGRAM (KUSP)

INVITATION FOR BIDS
The County Government of Kiambu, through the National Government, 
has received financing from the World Bank under Kenya Urban Support 
Program (KUSP) to implement Infrastructural Projects in Thika, Ruiru, 
Kiambu, Karuri, Limuru and Kikuyu Municipalities. Eligible bidders are now 
invited to submit sealed bids for the following tender:

S/No TENDER NUMBER DESCRIPTION

1 KCG/MAUD/
EQUIP/004/2018/2019

Supply and Delivery of Skips and 
Assorted Equipment for Use in Karuri, 
Limuru, Kikuyu and Ruiru Municipalities

Mandatory requirements, tender conditions and further instructions are 
contained in the tender document that will be downloaded free of charge 
at www.kiambu.go.ke or www.tenders.go.ke 

BIDDERS WHO FAIL TO MEET ANY OF THE MANDATORY REQUIREMENTS 
SHALL NOT PROCEED TO THE NEXT STAGE

Duly completed tender documents (Original and one copy) should 
be enclosed in a plain sealed envelope marked with the tender name 
and tender number and be deposited in the tender box OUTSIDE 
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE, DIRECTORATE OF PROCUREMENT IN 
KIAMBU HEADQUARTERS IN KIAMBU TOWN on or before Tuesday 7th 
July, 2020 at 11:00AM or to be addressed to:

CHIEF OFFICER 
MUNICIPAL ADMINISTRATION AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT 
P.O. BOX 2344-00900
KIAMBU

NB: LATE BIDS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 

DR. MARTIN NJOGU
COUNTY SECRETARY


